
Allied Artists Quarterly Newsletter  

 Winter Edition 2020  

Dear Member, 

    That pesky rodent in Punxsutawney doesn't seem to have any more of a handle on the arrival of 

Spring than anyone else, but Allied Artists 2020 Spring Show is definitely on the way.  Receiving is   

coming up fast, on March 7, so finish up those entries and make sure your dues are paid.   Dues can  be 

paid at receiving, but we'd appreciate it if you would make two separate checks for the dues and  entry 

fee, as that helps with our bookkeeping. 

    Also underway is an exciting collaboration with the Camera Club, to be exhibited at SAMA Johnstown 

from May 18 to July 31.  Using Camera Club members' photos as inspiration, AAJ members will create works of art that 

reinterpret or reimagine the photo.  We're not talking about copying it, but rather finding a creative relationship to it using 

color, design, style, or mood.  There's no entry fee and no juror.  If you have questions, please contact Ken Cotlar at 

kcpc69@comcast.net.   

                             Information about that special project was not mailed to members, but only sent online.  In order to 

save on printing and postage, we plan to do more of this in the future.  You will still receive entry forms to shows by 

mail, and may opt to receive other things if you let us know, but the world is rapidly going digital, and if we're to continue 

to be relevant in the 21st century, we're going to have to keep up! 

                            I hope you have a joyful and productive Spring! 

                                                                                                Kathleen Kase Burk, President  

AAJ Officers, Exhibit and Committee Members                                                                                                                          

President: Kathleen Burk                                                                               Membership Secretary: Kim Williams                                                                                                                     

Vice President: Ken Cotlar                                                                             Patron Drive Chair: Marianne Krizner                            

Treasurer: Bennett Vaughn                                                                                                             Judith Crookston         

Recording Secretary:  Judith Lansberry                                                      Scholarship Chair: Lida Hood                                                                                                                                     

                                                         Exhibit Chairs:                                                                                                                

Spring Exhibit: Judith Crookston and Ann Dougherty                               Camera Club Collaboration: Ken Cotlar                                                                     

88th Annual Exhibit: Ken Cotlar / Kathleen Burk                                                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                            Social Media:                                                                                                                       
Website Editor: Duane Webb             Facebook Manager: Lora Marsh                                                                                                                                         
E-Mail Manager / Newsletter: Diane Safko           ACOA Liaison: POSITION VACANT  

***Please note that there is an opening for the ACOA Liaison. If you have any interest in this position, please 

email maplespringers@comcast.net .  

Board Meetings will be held on the second Wednesday of each month at 7:00 P.M .  

at St. Markôs Episcopal Church Hall, Locust Street in Johnstown.  

PLEASE CHECK YOUR E-MAIL REGULARLY FOR UPDATES, CHANGES, AND SPECIAL MESSAGES !  

ALLIED ARTISTS OF JOHNSTOWN 2020 EXHIBITION SCHEDULE  

Spring Exhibitð Ameriserv Bank, March 7ðApril 4, 2020                        Receiving: Saturday, March 7, 10:00 to 12:00                

Opening reception: Friday, March 13, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.                         Pick-up: Saturday, April 4, 10:00 to 12:00  

Camera Club Collaboration: Works to be completed by May 18, 2020 for receiving at SAMA, UPJ Pasquirella 
Center.  Works will remain on exhibit through July 31, 2020.  Receiving, opening reception and pick-up dates TO BE 
ANNOUNCED.  
88th Annual Exhibitð SAMA Johnstown, UPJ Pasquerilla Performing Arts Center, August 7ð Dec.20, 2020.          

Receiving, opening reception and pick-up TO BE ANNOUNCED.   (All dates are subject to change).  

     ñPhilly Girlò by Shelley Poli ñMariaò by Donna Murphy-Carosi ñSP #4ò by Georgia Akers 


